
 Jan. 18, 1993

Dearest Chief Mankiller,
I've made a very special gift for you. So I'm asking your permission to come to Talequah to present my gift, to you in person. I was given you name and 

address by some very 

nice friends who live in Tome, New Mexico by the names of Michael and Kathleen Running Wolf. They are very good friends 

of a friend and neighbor of yours you grew up with. (Lynda Gayle Blizzard)I wrote to Michael to 

see if my gift for you was appropreate. He assured me that it is very appropreate.So I'm hoping that you will 

grant my request. If so you may call me collect at 405-787-0690 

it is my Aunts house. But I'll be glad to pay her for thecall and I'm looking forward to meeting you, I am Cherokee heritage and I am very proud of that fact. May the Great Spirit enfold 

you in his (Illegible)ing arms to keep you safe & well. Sincerely,Mary RobinsonMs. Mary V. Robinson 1500 Grand View West Wichita Falls, TX 76305


